LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
September 22, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Laptops

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
the purchase of 90 Dell Laptops, including Pro Docks and storage upgrades, from
People Driven Technology, Byron Center, Michigan for a total cost of $71,411.90.
RATIONALE:

This purchase is part of the ongoing Technology Replacement Cycle under the 2021
Bond program. The new laptops will replace outdated devices currently used by
administrative staff and academic services coordinators, helping to maintain efficiency
and reliability for these essential district personnel.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operations & District Service

EXHIBITS:

Attached
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